Sent: 10 February 2017 14:46
To: Lester, Robert
Subject: 3 Bernard Street - comments on revised drawings

Dear Robert

Thank you for notifying me by phone of the revised drawings pertaining to 3 Bernard Street.

| think that on balance it makes sense to not install the previously proposed shop front in the Bernard Street
elevation.

However, the applicants decision to reference their shop window frames proposal to the 1960s shop front opposite
is clearly inappropriate.

So | stand by my previously stated position that the window frames in the Bernard Street shop front should be made
of timber, which will be more in keeping with the character of the host building, with its timber framed sash
windows in the residential parts above the commercial unit.

Yours

Ricci de Freitas

Chair - MA



